
Clerk’s Report to the Council meeting on 16.01.2024 

 

Matters for information only. 

1. Update from PCSO – No crimes were reported during December. 

2. Correspondence received: St. Bartholomew's C of E School – the school will make a 

donation towards the tree planting project after collecting money next week from 

holding non-uniform day. 

 

  Matters and actions outstanding from previous meeting (s): 

1. The work to trees will take place w/c 8th January 2024. Contractor R.M.L Tree and 

Garden Services. 

2. Clerk circulated quote from Eyelid Productions for new website and hosting. The first 

year cost for set up, migration of the content and hosting would be circa £1,100.  

May members read through the information in the quote and have a look at the other 

parish/town council’s websites done by this company so everyone is aware how the 

new WPC website would look like.  

3. WPC is yet to find out whether the grant application to DBC for £3,000 towards the 

playground surface was successful. Clerk is chasing an update. 

 

 

 

 

 


